
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

SR/9 I-95 Milling and Resurfacing  

I-95 from north of Gateway Boulevard to Lantana Road  

Financial Project ID Number: 427516-2-52-01 

I-95 Northbound at Hypoluxo Rd. To Be Closed Overnight April 5 

I-95 northbound at Hypoluxo Road will be closed to traffic overnight, 9:30 p.m. until 6 a.m., Tuesday, April 5 
for Traffic Monitoring Site loop installation. Two lanes of I-95 will be closed at 9:30 p.m., three lanes will be 
closed at 10 p.m., and all lanes will be closed at 1 a.m. Motorists traveling on I-95 will be detoured via the 
Hypoluxo Road exit ramp, northbound US-1, and westbound Lantana Road to the I-95 northbound entrance 
ramp. FHP will be onsite to assists motorists.  In association with activity, the I-95 northbound entrance 
ramp from Hypoluxo Road will also be closed to traffic overnight, Tuesday, April 5, 9:30 p.m. until 5 a.m. 
Motorists will be detoured via westbound Hypoluxo Road, northbound Congress Avenue, and eastbound 
Lantana Road to the I-95 northbound entrance ramp. Signage will be in place to assist motorists.  
Wednesday night, April 6 will be used as a contingency if needed.  

Jon Droge, FDOT Construction Project  Manager  

jon.droge@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 370-1110 

Alain Jimenez, P.E., Construction Project Engineer 

ajimenez@apcte.com or (786) 342-5053 

Daniela Silva, Community Outreach Specialist     

msilva@corradino.com or (786) 441-3088  

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Construction Cost: $11.9 million         Construction Start: January 4, 2021            Anticipated Completion: Spring 2022 

Updated: 3/23/2022 

Project Web: www.d4fdot.com 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
MyFDOTSEFL/ 

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

WEBSITE & SOCIAL MEDIA 

Project improvements include milling and resurfacing of I-95 in both directions as well as the entrance and exit 

ramps at Hypoluxo Road and Lantana Road. Wrong Way Driving Detection Systems and median lighting upgrades 

are also included in the scope of work.  


